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Abstract 
 
This September 1995, a new MSc programme in Planning and Development will be 
initiated within the Faculty of Engineering, culminating seven years of preparatory 
activity.  This article gives a brief overview of the process that led to the establishment 
of the programme, its structure and inputs into its research agenda. 


